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Monica Hawkins

From: Glenn Brophey <glennb@nipissingu.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 8:21 AM
To: Pauline Rochefort; Steven Trahan; Jason Trottier; Monica Hawkins
Subject: Letter received from Jason, August 10

Hello all,  
 
We have now received Jason's August 10 response to our June 1st letter. Thanks to all of you and involved staff and 
other council members for taking the time and effort to consider our multiple concerns, we do appreciate this.  
 
Unfortunately, as was alluded to in Jason's letter, we are not happy with your response as it does not address many of 
the issues we are facing but mostly shifts responsibilities to others. As the owners of the land involved, and as the 
recipient of our significant tax contributions, we feel your choice to deflect our concerns is fundamentally unfair. Other 
township taxpayers are enjoying "unjust enrichment" at our expense with no end in sight.  
 
 In addition, from your own perspective, your response has not clarified the township's legal position. With respect to 
liability, your "authorization" for maintenance is meaningless as there is no entity to receive it or accept it. This has not 
served to clarify the liability question but confirms your intent to not protect yourselves from any lawsuits and the 
added expense that a complicated legal situation can create that might emanate from a future event. If ourselves and 
other One Mile Road taxpayers end up being sued, we expect our insurance providers will look to the township to make 
themselves whole if an event happens.  
 
 
In short, we hope that the next council will reconsider your choices and treat us with the fairness we deserve,  
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
Glenn and Karen Brophey,  


